
HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE:  Monday, February 4, 2008   
 
SUBJECT:   Public Health Accreditation Plaque Presentation by Dr. Leah 

Devlin, State Health Director, NC Division of Public Health  
 
ATTACHMENTS: Letter from NC Local Health Department Accreditation Board 

  
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST:   
 
Dr. Leah Devlin has arranged to visit Henderson County to personally present the NC Public 
Health Accreditation plaque.  Ordinarily a representative from her office presents this award, but 
Dr. Devlin was testifying at a Senate Hearing on Capitol Hill, Washington DC, and could not be 
present for the ribbon cutting and dedication ceremony for the new Human Services Building.  
Henderson County is among thirty-four (34) local health departments in North Carolina that have 
attained this distinction, and there are fewer than fifty (50) local public health departments 
nationally that have been accredited so far. 
 
The Henderson County Board of Health has agreed to be on hand as well as select health 
department staff members who had key roles and responsibilities in the Accreditation effort.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:  
 
No specific Board Action is requested. The presentation is for informational purposes only. 
 
 
 
 
 
 Suggested Motion:   
 
 No motion suggested. 
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